
 

Calling all nature-lovers, scientists and budding photographers! 

Explore nature. Take photos. Help science. Sound good? 
 

Join one of the world's top "QuestaGame" players Cameron Rodda at Lake Pertobe 
on Saturday November 30 at 1pm for an introduction to this fun form of citizen 

science. 

 

QuestaGame tasks you with finding and taking photos of wild animals, birds and 

plants. You then upload those photos via the QuestaGame mobile app or website 

and score points. The rarer the find, the more points you get!  

You can choose to make your photos available in places like the CSIRO's Atlas of 

Living Australia and help professional scientists working in the field. 

 

Who knows what you'll find? New species have even been discovered by 

QuestaGame players! 

It’s a fun game for families that combines fresh air, photography and an appreciation 

of our natural environment. 

 

The Wild Warrnambool BioQuest is a challenge within QuestaGame to better 

understand Warrnambool's biodiversity. 

 

It's free to play and there are plenty of great prizes up for grabs. All you need is a 

camera, whether that's the camera on your iPad or the latest release from Nikon. 

 

If you're keen to come along on this guided walk with Cameron, learn the ropes of 

QuestaGame and pick up some expert tips please RSVP to 

green@warrnambool.vic.gov.au. 
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